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Cleveland Board of Education selects  
Dr. Warren G. Morgan as CMSD’s next CEO 

 
 
The Cleveland Board of Education has selected Dr. Warren G. Morgan as 
the next CEO of the Cleveland Metropolitan School District.  Board Chair 
Anne Bingham has confirmed that Morgan, currently Chief Academic Officer 
for Indianapolis Public Schools, accepted the Board’s offer of appointment 
and will join the Mayor of Cleveland and the Board of Education today in 
formally announcing his appointment at a news conference scheduled at 
10:30 a.m. at Garrett Morgan High School in Cleveland.  
 
The news conference will be live-steamed via a link on the CEO search site, 
clevelandmetroschools.org/ceosearch 
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